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As an active Realtor, owner of investment properties, and owner of a company that 

manages rental properties for others; the rental legislation that has come into place in 

the last 5 years had directly lead to a reduction in rental availability because 

ownership rights have been reduced and shift to tenants.  This legislation appears to 

be a step in the direction of allowing owners of property to rightfully remove tenants 

for violations in a more timely manner.  I'm hopeful that is legislation goes forward 

and is just 1 step towards limiting timelines of tenant violations regardless of the 

amount of time they have lived in a property. 


